
Monday’s results and the blackout 

 

Results for Monday have been retrieved as much as possible. 

 

All results for the first five rounds and two results for Round 6 that had been entered to the 

Bridgemates before the blackout are all secure. 

 

The Bridgemates have a ‘Resend’ command button under ‘Info’ which enabled me to capture all the 

results on Table 8 for rounds 5-7 after which the event was abandoned. These scores are included in 

the Results now posted to the web-site. 

 

Unfortunately, I was unable to ‘Resend’ scores for rounds 5-7 from Tables 1-7. This is because the 

extra results stored in the Bridgemates are wiped as soon as a new session is commenced – and the 

Duplicate Novice session started at 9:30 am this morning. Today’s session had 7 tables, so the Table 8 

BM still has yesterday’s results for retrieval. 

 

The ‘Resend’ function is very easy to operate. The moral is to utilize this before a new session is 

commenced. If I had known, I could have got to the Club before 9:30 and we would have had scores 

for all 7 rounds played. Next time. 

 

I will check with Roger whether Masterpoints can still be awarded. 

 

Mike Stokie 

Chair, Match Committee  


